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November Parish Council Meeting: Minutes of the Meeting are published on the Council’s website.  Topics discussed included: Discussion on draft Code of Conduct for Councillors following update from Wiltshire Council; the Action Plan for maintenance of the Playground; Section 137 Grant applications from The Broad Chalke Archive and from the Chalke Valley Sports Centre. The Parish Council also formally adopted revised Financial Regulations. These are on the Council’s website.
There was discussion on the Chalke Valley Sports Centre and it being treated as a Parish Council asset. 
The Council also further discussed the Budget for 2020-2021 and the Precept requirement. After an assessment of costs and reasoning of each budget line the increase to the budget was unanimously agreed. There will be an opportunity at the December Parish Council for discussion on the individual expenditure headings, projected costs and Parish Council priorities for the year, ahead of it being formally submitted to Wiltshire Council for the Council Tax setting process.
Wiltshire Councillor Jose Green reported on a number of County initiatives and updates, details of which are attached to the November Minutes. 
Play Area: Following the RoSPA inspection, a full report had been received by the Parish Council and an action plan established to implement repairs. Members of the Parish Council joined Members of the Chalke Valley Sports Centre on Saturday 16 November for a clean-up and maintenance morning to implement the action plan.
Defibrillator: This is located in the redundant BT telephone kiosk outside The Hub on the High Road. If was funded by the Parish Council earlier in the year and has already been called into action on three occasions. The Parish Council implement an inspection and maintenance schedule to ensure that the defibrillator is maintained in full working order for when it is needed in an emergency. Unfortunately, there have been one or two incidences recently where the defibrillator has been tampered with and the yellow protection box left unsecured. There has been no damage to date and the protective boxing has been replaced promptly. The Parish Council would ask all residents to help to keep an eye out and report any issues to the Clerk, or to Councillor Tim Cave Gibbs on timcavegibbsbroadchalke@gmail.com
Your Council: The Parish Council is here to promote community interests. If you have issues that you would like the Council to consider please contact the Clerk or the Chairman.
Parish Councillor Vacancy: Councillor Robert Hitchings has decided to step down from his position as Vice Chairman of the Parish Council. The Council received his resignation at its November meeting and thanked Rob for his unstinting service and commitment to the village over three decades, and for the support and sound counsel provided over this time. Rob will very much be missed but he has agreed to stay on for the next couple of meetings to enable a new councillor to be appointed. If you are interested please contact the Chairman or Clerk.
Parish Council Meetings The next meeting is Wednesday 11 December at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. 
Contact Details: The Chairman of the Council, Tom Hitchings  can be contacted at: Tomhitchingsbroadchalke@gmail.com 
The Parish Clerk is Chris Rothwell and can be contacted at: Clerkbroadchalke@gmail.com
The Parish Council Website is: www.broadchalkeparishcouncil.com
